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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to you regarding updates to events this term. Following guidance from Public Health, we have been 
recommended to change our approach towards Christmas events this year. This is due to high COVID-19 case numbers 
and increases in school age-children testing positive. 
 
This year we will be taking a ‘blended approach’ to Christmas events to limit numbers and reduce mixing of year groups. 
All events will be ticketed. 
 
EYFS (Nursery & Reception): The Christmas Nativity will take place in the school hall on Monday 13th December at 10am 
& Tuesday 14th December at 2.00pm. 
 
Key Stage One (Year 1 & Year 2): The KS1 Play will take place on Tuesday 14th December at 6pm & Wednesday 15th 
December at 2pm. 
 
Key Stage Two Carol Concert: Due to the number of pupils taking part across a number of year groups, this event will be 
recorded and sent via text to all parents to watch. We apologies for the inconvenience caused but we must prioritise the 
safety of our pupils and staff. 
 
Please note dates and times may have changed from the original date set. You will receive more information 
regarding tickets in the near future. 
Please see the school website for an updated ‘Events Overview’. 
 
Christmas Fair 
The Christmas Fair is being held on Friday 10th December. Due to COVID restrictions, this year will be for pupils only to 

attend. Each class will be given a slot throughout the day. 

On Friday 26th November the children are invited to come to school in their own clothes in exchange for sweets or small 

prizes. 

On Thursday 2nd December the children are invited to come to school in their own clothes in exchange for an item for 

the chocolate tombola. This can be any item of chocolate.  

More information will sent for this event soon. 

Thank you for your support. 

A.Done 
Acting Head of School 
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